
We are a very small charity that is focused on providing residential stays to disabled and 
disadvantaged children. To meet demand we have made free wifi available to all our visitors. 
I believe we have acted with the highest responsibility in making the free wifi available 
subject to terms and conditions which state that the individual is responsible for what they 
download and that the connection is not to be used for any illegal activity and yet despite our 
efforts and despite providing a free service at our own cost the DE Act would seek to 
criminalise us. Were the Obligations Code to hold us responsible for all our visitors usage we 
would be forced to disable the free wifi. 


